
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council   
 
FROM: Police Chief Brian Sandell    
 
DATE:  October 30, 2023     
 
MEETING DATE: November 6, 2023  
 
Agenda Item:  Certificate of Recognition to Retired Chief Steve Rudek    
 
Background: Chief Rudek was instrumental in the creation and adoption of the police 
officer paramedic program.  The program was implemented in 2006 and is still ongoing 
17 years later.  Chief Rudek’s work is still saving lives in our community years after his 
retirement.    
 
 
 
Requested Action:  Present Retired Chief Steve Rudek with a Certificate of Recognition 
for his efforts in the police officer paramedic program. 
 
 
 
 
 


